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CLOVERDALE                           HAZELMERE 
17575 - 58A Ave.  Surrey                      1614 - 184 St.  Surrey 

Worship & Children’s Church - 10:30 am                         Worship - 8:45 am 

Lead Minister: Rev. Lori Megley-Best (lori.megley-best@telus.net)  
Minister of Intercultural Connections (CUC): Rev. In Lee (leein1109@gmail.com)  

Children and Youth Leader (CUC): Robyn Garland (cuc.cyg@gmail.com)  
Musicians:  CUC – Sharon Lauzé (Director), Dianne Nichols  

               HUC – Carol Falk, Jo-Anne Rattray  

 

THIS WEEK’S CHURCH CALENDAR:  

Sun, May 19:  5th Sunday of Easter  

   Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C) 

   Ukulele Class – 9:15 am (C) 

Mon, May 20:  Victoria Day (Office closed) 

Tue, May 21:  HUC Council Meeting – 8:30 am (H) 

   Bible Study – 9:30 am (C)  

    CUC Council Meeting – 7 pm (C)    

Wed, May 22:  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:30 am (C) 

   UCW Semi-annual Desset Meeting – 6:30 pm (C) 

Thu, May 23:  Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:30 am (C) 

   Choir Practice – 7:30 pm (C) 

   Ukulele Class – 7:30 pm (C) 

Sun, May 26:  6th Sunday of Easter  

   Celebration Box (C) 

   Newcomers Welcoming Program – 9:15 am (C) 

   Ukulele Class – 9:15 am (C) 

< Mission Statements > 

Hazelmere:  To praise God together, celebrate our heritage, 
grow in faith and reach out to others. 

Cloverdale:  To thrive in faith through relationship with God, 
                  one another and the community. 

To serve others as Jesus would. 

 

Last week at Cloverdale… 

☺ Attendance: 61 (Adults: 53, Children: 8) 
☺ Offering: $1,857.25 
  - Offerings required each week to cover expenses: $2,115.00 

Are you New? Welcome to our Church! 
If you would like to have your own Offering Envelope or go on PAR, or if you 
wish to receive church announcements via email, please contact Susie at the 
office with your information. (cloverdalehazelmereuc@telus.net)  

~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~  ~ 

Please join us for conversation and refreshments following Worship. 

At Cloverdale This Sunday  

Worship Support:  Muriel Grossman, Sharlene Jonasson 

Children’s Church Helper/Mentor:  Jamie Brown, Kim Forbes 

Coffee:  Bruce Forbes, Lorrie Brown  

Greeters/Ushers:  Sharon McBain, JoAnn Brown 

Projectionist:  Yu Jeong Kim 

 Co-ordinator: Debbie Jordbakke (778-994-5836 / debbiejordbakke@icloud.com) 
 
 

 

 

Our volunteer bakers at Mother’s Day Tea 
for the most generous contributions of baking for the bake sale.  

Jo-Ann and Maureen appreciate it all so much. 

Lorri Sowerby 
for co-ordinating gift card orders (Shop & Support Fundraising) 
every month. If you would like to buy gift cards to support our 

Church, she will be happy to explain the details. 
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The flowers in the Cloverdale United Church sanctuary  
this Sunday morning are placed by Christine Connal,  

in loving memory of her son Taylor Connal  
– remembering his gentleness, his kindness and his strength. 

PRAYER REQUEST  

Please pray for Terry Wright who is recovering from 
last Monday’s heart surgery, and Debbie Jordbakke 
who is recovering from an emergency gallbladder 
surgery last Tuesday. May God’s healing hands be 
with both of them at this time. 
We also offer prayers for Terrie Chute and her family  
as she faces decisions and a difficult diagnosis.  

UCW SEMI-ANNUAL DESSERT MEETING 
May 22, 2019 * 6:30pm * Lower Hall 

UCW stands for UNITED CHURCH WOMEN, and ALL are invited to the 
meeting.  Our guest speaker is Anna Dean and she will be talking on 
her time in Mongolia.  Bring a dessert to share, enjoy our speaker and 
get up to date on all that UCW does through out the year.   
See Marguerite Cryer, President of Cloverdale UCW, for details. 

CALLING ALL FAMILIES FOR FAMILY FRIENDSHIP TEA 
Join the Friendship Group and Robyn on Monday, May 27th (a non-
instructional day in the Surrey School District) with your children and 
families!  We will be offering light snacks and refreshments with some 
very special servers.  ALL FAMILIES ARE WELCOME to our tea, whether 
you’re a part of the Friendship group or not.  Come to the Upper Hall 
from 12:45 to 2:00 pm!  Formal attire encouraged.   
Please RSVP to Robyn Garland (cuc.cyg@gmail.com) by May 24th .  

MARK YOUR CALENDARS – AUGUST 17-24, 2019 

A Congregational Time of Retreat and Connection!  
Come to Naramata Centre – camp or cabin it.   
We will spend mornings and mealtimes 
together. Family and free time in the 
afternoons.  More details to follow!   

Please ask Rev. In or Rev. Lori if you are 
interested. 

2019 GENERAL MEETING OF THE PACIFIC MOUNTAIN REGION  

 
May 30 – June 2 in Langley, B.C. 

From Whitehorse in the North, to the coastal islands on the West, to the 
mountain town of Banff in the East, and across the hills and valleys, 
watersheds and plains of our Region, United Church people of all ages 
will gather the 2019 General Meeting of the Pacific Mountain Region. 
We’ll gather as delegates and leaders, as volunteers, visitors and 
observers, as participants and leaders of the Children’s Program and the 
Youth Program, and more. We’ll pray, play and explore what God is up 
to. We’re excited to get into the questions of where the Spirit is at work, 
and how we will participate in that work. The sacred story Esther will 
support us “for such a time as this”.  

Rev. In Lee will be admitted to the United Church of Canada during 
“The Celebration of Ministry Service” at 10 am on Sunday, June 2nd. 

All are welcome to join at the Langley Events Centre  
to celebrate his admission.  Details on carpool TBA. 

COMMUNICATION REQUEST FROM FIRST UNITED 
First United Church on the downtown east side is asking for one person 
in each congregation to be a contact person who will relay information 
to the congregation about what is happening in their ministry and what 
kind of help they might need.  If you would like to be the contact 
person for our congregation, please call the church office or let Rev. Lori 
know. 

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR INTERCULTURAL MINISTRY  

Please remember our Intercultural Ministry with your financial support! 
Show it as “IMS” on your envelope.  It can either be a one-time gift, or 
weekly gifts, or monthly gifts if you are on PAR. 
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